Work Session

City Hall

Fayette, Alabama
September 24, 2024

The City Council of the City of Fayette held a work session at 5:30 o'clock, p.m. on September
24, 2024, in the Council Chambers of the City Hall.

Upon roll call the following were found to be present: Mayor Rod Northam, Councilmembers
Eddy Campbell, Tommy Williams, Aliska Hughes-Monroe, and Jerry Nichols. Also present were City
Clerk Dawn Clapp, City Attorney Dale Lawrence, Wastewater Superintendent Matt Buckner.
Councilmember Virettia L. Whiteside was absent.

Mayor Northam announced a quorum was present and the meeting was open for the transaction
of business.

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

Mr. Ben Wieseman and Mr. Matt Leavell of Leavell Design Consulting LLC spoke to the
Council about the updating of the City’s Comprehensive Plan. They reviewed with the Council the
process and steps they would be taking to update the plan.

They said the Comprehensive Plan is a tool that can be used by the Planning Commission when
considering rezoning requests. The City can also use the Comprehensive Plan to help secure grants.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Council, upon the motion to adjourn being
made by Councilmember Hughes-Monroe and seconded by Councilmember Campbell, it was
unanimously approved.
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